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1.  Will you accept IMSA Level II certification as acceptable for the requirement set in section 4 pg 7 of 
the SOL? 

ANSWER: No, NICET certification is required as stated in the specifications. 

 

2.  What is/are the manufacturer and model of the system?  What is the model of the central fire alarm 
panel? 

ANSWER: The main central panels are Gamewell and Sig-Com.  See attached for a listing of sample 
devices. 

 

3.  How do the system panels communicate IE fiber, copper, radio etc. 

ANSWER: Our fire alarm is by Gamewell and hardwire circuits to the fire station. We also have Sig-com 
wireless operating simultaneously. 

 

4.  Is this a new requirement or is there an incumbent vendor? 

ANSWER: The most recent contract for these services expired September 30, 2018.  Media Plumbing and 
Heating, Inc. was the vendor under that contract. 

 

5.  On the service response of 4 hours, does this mean acknowledgement of receiving and confirmation of 
a phone call, or physically on the facility grounds? 

ANSWER: By service response within 4 hours, this means a service team must be on the Perry Point VA 
Medical Center grounds within 4 hours of the service call.  Boots on the ground. 

 

 

 


